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This bill is intentionally trying to make it more difficult to vote in this state, suppressing 

voter turnout. Oregon's voting procedures have been safe and secure and there is no 

reason to make a change. This would be a step backwards, not a step forwards in 

our elections process. We need to make voting more accessible, not create more 

barriers. Please stop this anti-democratic effort and oppose this bill. 


